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CHAIRMAN’S CHAT 

“Here comes Summer” we hope!  It has been very changeable this year so far, let’s hope for 

some really good weather from now on. We were very lucky in January and February with no 

closures due to bad weather.  A few grumbles about the heating, which had some problems this 

year, but nothing we can do about the type of heating – hot air always rises!  If you feel the 

cold make sure that you are there early to get a seat by a radiator. 

 

The busy Summer Programme has lots for you to enjoy so take a note of all the events you want 

to go to. Don’t forget the Lichfield Folk Festival.  If you haven’t been to this event before, 

make this the year to go.  

We are meeting again throughout August and hope to be welcoming all our visitors as well as our 

loyal members.  The hall on July 30th  is taken over by the Church’s holiday club and Suzanne has 

already volunteered to organise a walk and meal for all who wish to join in.  Please note 

membership renewal subs are due from 1st May, you need to be a paid up member by the AGM to 

be able to vote.    

                        
*This Newsletter is your notification of the AGM to be held on Tuesday 18th June 2019.  
The present committee officers are all due to finish their 3 year term this year and so we need 
some nominations from you all.  Please have a think about joining your committee and add some 
new blood and new ideas into the mixing pot.  There will be a form on the table at club nights 
for you to put your nomination.* 
 

Please make every effort to attend.  If you would like to nominate someone to serve on the Committee 

please make sure the person you nominate is prepared to stand. If you would like to join the committee, 

we are always glad of new members with new ideas to keep the Club alive and thriving. Please support 

your committee. Thank you. 

 

23rd April Mixed Callers-St George’s day  2nd July Geoff Owen 

30th April  Vicky Baker/ Maypole +Band  9th July John Trevena 

 7th  May Christine Dodds 16th July Janet Palmer 

14th May Geoff Morgan 23rd  July Jenny Prince 

21st  May Eve Evans 30th  July NO HALL/Walk/Meal 

28th  May Peter Goode  6th August June Caddick 

 4th June Brian Stanton 13th August Prue & Geoff Bradley 

11th June  Joyce & David Berry 20th August Suzanne & Vicky 

18th June AGM with Suzanne Calling  27th  August Party Night TBA pool sup 

25th June June & Pat Hicks 3rd September TBA 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all on a Tuesday Evening.                                                                   

HAPPY DANCING 


